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Weekly Parish Visitor                                September 15, 2024 

Serving This Week: 

Musician 

Roger Emig 

Presiding & Preaching 

Scott Mauch 

 

Assisting Minister 

Colette Williams 

 

Communion Steward 

Chuck Daniels 

 

Tech Minister 

Anne McDonald 

 

Sunday School Teacher 

Joe Barron 

 

Altar Guild – Jan Buzolitz & 

Jean Davis 

 

Flowers:  

 

Given By: Mark & Colette 

Williams in Celebration of Our 

34th Wedding Anniversary! 

 

Given By:  Isolampi Family in 

Memory of Tristan Isolampi  

 

Music: Bell Choir 

 

 

Donut Angel 

Linda Wozniak blessed Millers 

Merry Manor in Portage. 

Would you like to be a donut 

Angel? See Jackie in the 

church office. 

207 N. Kelly St. 
Hobart, IN 46342 
(219)942-3574 

Food Pantry 

Next food pantry is September 17th 

Augustana Families, 

You can pick up food pantry bags or 

drop off Monday-Friday every week  

9-1, and we are also accepting 

monetary donations. We are giving 

gift cards and non-perishable food to 

our food pantry people. 

We appreciate all of the support we 

receive from our Augustana family. 

Stay Safe!! 

We Could Use Paper Bags 
 

Online Giving:  

If you are interested in Online Giving 

please sign into the link below and 

create an Account. Please ONLY USE 

CHECKING ACCOUNTS when 

setting up Online Giving. 

Augustana will be charged additional 

fees if you use a debit or credit card, 

so we encourage you not to use these. 

osvhub.com/augustanahobart/funds 
 

 

Pastor Scott & Chris Contact Info: 

If outside of office hours M-F  

9am-1pm please call his cell  

765.343.2275 or call Chris Williams at 

219-798-9483 

 

Nick Holmberg President Contact 

Information (201) 774-7335 

 

Communion 

In the middle of the communion trays 

is white grape juice for those of you 

that would prefer non-alcohol. 

Gluten free wafers are available. Just 

ask for them. 

 

Make A Change 

Noisy Offering is the last Sunday of 

Every Month!  

Our August offering was $75.00 

Thank You!! 

 

Last Week’s Attendance 
Sunday 

September 8, 2024 10am (62) 

                            

Week of September 8, 2024 

Financial Update Week 36 Received 

            09/08/2024 $3,862.00 

     Required Weekly:     $5,194.00 

 

 

 

 

Birthday Sept.  15th – 21st 

15 - Mr. Daniel Ittel,  

Mrs. Laurie Edmond,  

Mr. Leslie Doepping 

18 - Grace Griffith,  

Ellyanna Gruett 

20 – Ms. Jamie Bogdan,  

Mr. Ryan Ritter 

 

Sunday 9/15 

 Worship Service 8 & 10am 

 Live on Facebook  

Augustanalutheranchurch-hobart 

Also Sunday afternoon posted on 

our website augustanahobart.com 

• Sunday School 9am 

• Youth Group 5pm 

Monday 9/16 

• Daily Devotion with 

Pastor Scott 

• Homemakers 1pm 

• N/A 7pm 

Tuesday 9/17 

• Daily Devotion with 

Pastor Scott 

• TOPS 9:30am 

• Bell Practice 6:30pm 

• Choir Practice 7:30pm 

Wednesday 9/18 

• Daily Devotion with 

Pastor Scott 

• Bible Study 9am 

• Al-A-non 9:30am 

Thursday 9/19 

• Daily Devotion with 

Pastor Scott 

• Al-Anon 9:30am 

• Boy Scouts 6:30pm 

Friday 9/20 

• Needlers 6pm 

Saturday 9/21 

• Knitting Guild 10am 

Sunday 9/22 

 Worship Service 8am & 10am 

Live on Facebook  

Augustanalutheranchurch-hobart 

Also Sunday afternoon posted on 

our website augustanahobart.com 

• Sunday School 9am 

• Youth Group 5pm 
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17th Sunday after Pentecost 

HYMNS  8:00am 

Gathering   806 

Hymn of the Day        651 

Sending Hymn 810 

HYMNS  10:00am 

Gathering            806 

Hymn of the Day        651 

Communion Hymn     500 

Communion Hymn     660 

Sending Hymn            810 

 

 

Pack Away Hunger 

Pack Away Hunger is Saturday, 

October 5th at Crown Point High 

School. There’s a morning shift 

from 9:00 -11:30am and the 

afternoon shift is 12:30-3:00pm. 

The sign-up sheet is in the 

hallway. We are hoping to have 

2 teams of 10. 

http://osvhub.com/augustanahobart/funds


September 15, 2024 17th Sunday after Pentecost 

Congregation welcomes everyone-and yes, we do mean everyone. 

 

 

Blessing Box 
Peyton Griffith brought the blessing box to Augustana with the idea of providing food for individuals who are living in 

their vehicles or do not have access to kitchen appliances. When donating please consider items that can be opened 

easily such as soup cans with pop tabs, pouches of tuna, and items that can be resealed.  We appreciate your continued 

support. Be careful of what you put in the Blessing Box in the Hot Weather!! 
Caring Ministry 

Augustana’s Garden 
Augustana’s Vegetable Garden is Planted and cared for by Emily & Vince Bauters  

If you have any questions please see Emily or Vince. 

 

Game Day 
Game Day will be the 2nd Wednesday of every month, in the Social Hall. Our next Game Day is, October 9th 

from 12 noon until 2:00 pm. bring your lunch with and a drink. We will have some sort of dessert!! 

Please sign up on the sign-up sheet in the Hallway!! Also, list your favorite game to play!! 

 
Personal Care Kits for LWR 

Lutheran World Relief is once again collecting Personal Care Kits to distribute to those in need.   

Please include the following items in each Personal Care Kit: 

 1.  One light weight bath towel 52" X 27" dark color. NO large or heavy towels. DOLLAR TREE carries these towels 

in dark colors for $3.00, and sometimes WALMART has them for $2.50 which are good bargains!  PLEASE 

remove packaging & small plastic strips that hold the towels together. 

 2.  Two Bath Size bars of soap, any brand, in original wrapping. 

 3.  ONE Adult size toothbrush in original wrapper. Please no multi pkgs of brushes. 

 4.  ONE wide tooth comb. Please remove packaging. 

 5.  ONE metal toenail clipper.  Please remove packaging.  

 There are plastic Ziploc bags with a list of these items in the Narthex, and a large cardboard box to hold the returned 

kits.  We will need all the kits turned in to the church by SUNDAY, OCTOBER 6th so we have time to assemble, 

wrap and box them up.  This is sooner than usual, but they are being shipped earlier this year. 

 We appreciate ALL the great participation every year for this project.  Our congregation always gives a huge 

response.   

 Any questions, or if you would like to help assembling the kits, please contact  

Jennifer Gould, 219-942-3098 or Linda Wozniak 219-763-7357. Thank you!  

  

2024 Flower Chart 
I just wanted to remind everyone, that when you sign up for flowers please sign up on the flower chart in the 

hallway as well as fill out the white paper located below the flower chart. Return the white paper into the 

church office, so it can be put into the church bulletin correctly! Also, please take a flower fund envelope to 

be used to put the money in for the flowers. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

There are open spots in Oct., Nov., & Dec. 

 

 

Worship & Music 
Choirs’ rehearsals resume in September.  New members are always welcome!  No experience necessary, just 

your time and dedication.  We will teach you what you need to know. Handbell rehearsals resume on 

Tuesday, Sept. 3rd @ 6:30 pm in the balcony.  New ringers are always welcome, and we could especially use 

some with strong muscles to ring the big bells!  No experience necessary. If you’re interested in playing Bells, 

please text or call Kristin Sturgeon at 219-730-8939. 

 
Church Choir meets Tuesday’s @ 7:30 pm in the sanctuary, beginning Sept. 3rd. If you are interested in 

singing in the Choir and have any questions, please call Melinda Reinhart at 

219-413-1213. 

New members are always welcome! 

 

Altar Guild – Bi-Monthly Meeting 
The Altar Guild bi-annual meeting will be held on Saturday, October 12th, at 10:00 am. We would like to extend an 

invitation, to anyone interested in joining Altar Guild to attend our fall meeting. We are in need of women who would 

like to be of service to Our Lord, through the work at Our Church. For those still work or are stay-at-home moms and 

housewives, joining Altar Guild is the perfect way to help. Our Altar Guild is a great group of ladies who have become 

very good friends through our service, together. 

Please consider joining us for the meeting in the social hall at 10:00 am. We hope to see some new faces at our meeting 

and we look forward to serving Our Lord, together. Please contact Patty Snyder at 630.690.6684 or Jackie Fitzgerald at 

219.689.7041, if you have any questions. 


